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Wednesday 6th November 2024 
 
 
Monster Kickabout 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 3 have been selected to participate in a Monster Kickabout event on Thursday 14th November 
2024. This is an all morning sporting event, so children should come to school wearing their PE kits. 
 
Monster Kickabout is a nationwide school football initiative from Sports Direct and Nike, created to 
encourage more children to take up football, especially girls.  
 
As part of this activity, the event providers will be taking photographs and/or recordings of the 
children to promote the program and share on their website and social platforms. These could be 
individually or in groups. 
 
Please complete the attached consent form and either email it to the school office, 
office@stpetershenfield.org.uk or hand it to a member of the office team by no later than Monday 
11th November.  
 
If we do not receive a consent form, we will assume consent is not given and your child will not be 
included in any photos or recordings.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Searles 
Sports Lead 
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